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With reference to Ungarie Central School's BER Project, I am both disappointed and 
embarrassed that government in the country that I live can roll out a program, which is 
pathetically impractical. 
 
Thankfully in Ungarie’s case we still have a chance to see value for value as the project has yet 
to commence. 
 
The school community and community in general (because that is who will be paying for these 
projects in the long run) have not been consulted on the BER.  With community input the one 
million dollar budget will be used to it’s true value and put towards a project that is needed. 
 
The project proposed and the funding provided is a joke and no business would survive if they 
were to pay such inflated prices for so little return. 
 
Consult the community and have the current building plans scrapped. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
Malcolm Williams 
 
 


